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168th STREET 

WEST CENTER RD. TO PACIFIC ST. 

CONSTRUCTION 

NOTICE 
 
RE: Pile Driving Operations 

 

Dear Property Owner or Tenant, 

This notice is to inform you the City of Omaha has contracted with Charles Vrana Construction Company for the 
improvement of 168th Street from West Center Rd. to Pacific St.  The City has retained Olsson to provide construction 
engineering services during the project.  Throughout an approximate 9 week duration, contractors will be driving pile 
at the areas between Hickory and Pine Streets.  This piling is driven into the ground to provide foundation support for 
the new roadway, sidewalk and drainage structure in this area.  The timeframe for beginning these operations is the 
first week of May.    While the workers will make every effort to complete this work by 5:30 PM., there will be times 
when this is not possible, and the work may need to continue into the evening hours.   

The City has asked that workers endeavor to complete this work as quickly as possible and to minimize any afterhours 
disturbances.  While we anticipate some afterhours pile driving will be necessary, it is expected to only occur 
periodically throughout this approximate 9 week duration.  We are sorry for the inconvenience, but this is necessary to 
ensure a rapid completion of the project and quality construction. 

 

If there are specific questions or concerns regarding this project, please feel free to contact the individuals below: 

Troy Renken Olsson Onsite Rep ................. (402) 980-4030 .............................. trenken@olsson.com 

Ryan Amys Olsson Project Manager ........ (402) 580-5253 .............................. ramys@olsson.com 

Luke Jager City Project Manager ............ (402) 444-5220 .............................. luke.jager@cityofomaha.org 

Sincerely, 

City of Omaha 
Public Works Department 


